
 

3/18/2022    

 

Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 
 

This letter is to inform you that we, u-blox AG, hereby authorize the use of information on file for the below 

listed certification(s) for the purpose of a Change in FCC ID application for certification for the company, LSI 
Industries Inc.   

The following certifications are to be filed under the new owner: 

 

Original Certification(s) Date of Certification New certification(s) 

XPYBMD341 10/10/2019 2AWNNBMD341 
 

 
We certify that the original product has not been changed or modified in any way. The specifications on file for 

the herein identified certification(s) remain unchanged and continue to represent compliance for the product(s).   

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 
    Filip Kruzela 

Job Title and Dept.:  Certification Manager, u-blox AG 

 

Registered office:  

u-blox AG  

Zürcherstrasse 68 

8800 Thalwil 

Switzerland 

 

Company  number: CH-020.3.020.161-7 

 

info@u-blox.com 

support@u-blox.com 

 


